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MEIiAL STRUCK BY TIIE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF LONDON COMMEMORATIVE OF THE THANKSGIVING SERVICE FOR THE RECOVERY OF THE
PRINCE OF WALES.

THE NATIONAL
THANKIBO IVINO

MEDAL,

This medal was struck
by order of the Corpora-
tion of London (Eng.) to
-.ommemorate ie Na-
tional Thanksgivlug for
the recovery ofthe Prince
of Wales, held in St.
Paul's Cathedral on the
27th February, 1872. The
obverse bears an allezor.
Ical group representing
the City of London in.
ViLing Her Majesty the
Queen and the Prince of
Wales to the Cathedral
with Britannia looking'
on anornvingly. in the
background we catch a
glimpae of the sacred
edifâce, and beneath the
group la the text which
was placed over the west
front of th Cathedral on
Tbanksgiving Day, 44I
was glad when they said
unto me, Let un go into
the houe of the Lord."

p ..lslCA, 'E GR EA' GTN IX TE KREMLI AlT MOSCOW.

On the reverse of the
medal la a view of the
interior of the Cathedral
during the Thanksgiving
Service; on either aide
of which appear the
Royal Arms of the United
Kingdom, and those of
the City of London, with
in appropriate iuscrip-

tion. The medal is ex-
actly th ree inches in
diameter, and the min-
uteness of detail h as
rendered the work one of
more than ordinary diffi-
culty. It was entrusted
to IesRrg J. S.and A. B.
Wyon, engravera to the
Queen, but the former of
th ose gentlemen died
while it was yet unfin-
ished, and it bas been
czmpicted by big brother,
Mr. A. B. Wyon, who
bas yet auother commis-
sion from the Corporation
of London to execute one
in commemoration of the
visit of the Shah of Ftr-
ala.
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